COPY.
Elopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

8th May, 1928.

Dear Sirs,

I am in receipt of your letter of the lst instant
i respecting the steamer "KABINDA", and in reply I have to say
that the Committee, who had the case before them at their
Meeting today, are agreeable to the Owners' proposal to have
the Boiler Survey of this vessel carried out on her return
to your port about the end of this month.

I shall be glad if you will inform the Owners

accordingly.

I am, Dear Sirs,

Yours faithfully,

Clerk to the
Clascification Committee.

The Surveyors,

ANTWERP.
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